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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 23, 2025 

 

All JGRLS Libraries to Close for Independence Day Holiday 

Pascagoula, MS – All branches of the Jackson-George Regional Library System will be closed on Friday, July 

4, 2025, and Saturday, July 5, 2025, in observance of the Independence Day holiday. Regular library hours will 

resume on Monday, July 7, 2025. 

While library buildings will be closed, book drops at each location will remain open for the return of materials. 

Library cardholders are also encouraged to take advantage of the library’s wide range of online services, 

including e-books, audiobooks, streaming content, databases, renewals, and holds, all available 24/7 at 

www.jgrls.org. 

For more information on library services, events, and resources, visit the website or follow the library system on 

Facebook at @JacksonGeorgeLibrary. 
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